
 

 

Deputies Asking For Public’s Help in Locating Stolen Dog 

September 12, 2018 

 

In November 2017, Washington County Sheriff’s Deputies began investigating a report of two stolen 

American Pitbull Terriers in the City of Banks. Deputies identified Luis Bonilla, 51, as the suspect but 

were unable to locate the stolen dogs. Mr. Bonilla was issued a criminal citation in lieu of arrest on 

November 17, 2017.  

On May 9, 2018, one of the dogs was found wandering near 

SW 90th Ave and SW Oak St in Tigard. A citizen took the 

dog to a local veterinarian, who used a microchip to contact 

the dog’s original owner. A witness reported that a Hispanic 

male was seen driving through the area, searching for the 

stolen dog. Based on statements that the unidentified man 

made, it is believed he may have possession of the second 

missing dog, Blueberry.  

Blueberry is described as an approximately 1.5 year old 

American Pitbull Terrier. She has gray and brindle fur, with 

white markings on her chest and paws.  

Deputies are asking anyone with information on Blueberry’s 

whereabouts to contact non-emergency dispatch at (503) 

629-0111. 


